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    ST. JULIE CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL - ECCLESTON



   18/11/2022

Dear Parents,  
[image: image1]                                                        
Anti-bullying week – wear Odd Socks to school
We started our week with Odd Socks Day in school and the children talked about how it is ok to be different and how we respect each other’s differences. The children shared stories that reminded everyone about how to be a good friend and to celebrate that we are all unique. During the week the children thought about what bullying is and focused on STOP – Several Times On Purpose.
[image: image5.jpg]With this year’s theme for national Anti-Bullying Week 2022 being reach out to stop bullying many Random Acts of Kindness have been even more apparent around school. In assembly this morning the children shared the small gestures they have made to each other through helping, sharing, taking turns and looking out for each other. There were many surprises for each of the staff with handmade cards, pictures, treats and even specially made (with the help of an adult) hot chocolate! There has also been lots of music and singing of the many songs that make us feel happy, celebrate individuality and remind us to treat people with kindness every day.
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Children in Need
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The children enjoyed wearing their spotty clothes and accessories today and were able to talk about how they were raising money for children around the country who would benefit from support for lots of different reasons. As always, your children are thoughtful and caring for those around them. Thank you for the donations received today which will be sent on to the charity. Donations for Children in Need can still be made via School Money.
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Junior Road Safety Officers

This week has also been National Road safety week and our JRSO’s – Noah and Bree from Year 6 and Kai and Evie from Year 5 have been working on sharing the message about staying safe on the busy roads. This morning our Year 5 JRSO’s spoke confidently in both the Infant and Junior assemblies about the campaign Be Safe, Be Seen. Kai and Evie said that we should always wear or carry something bright that will help you be seen more easily by day and night. They talked about fluorescent material and how even dogs should have a reflective collar, lead or jacket so that they can be seen.
So the message from all our St Julie’s JRSOs is BE SAFE, BE BRIGHT, BE SEEN!
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Healthy Schools



 
Reading Ambassadors

Our Year 5 and Year 6 Reading Ambassadors visited the infants in their classrooms on Thursday to share a story with the children. They enjoyed reading aloud to the infants and asking them questions about the story. 
We have ambassadors for all our curriculum areas who are passionate about their subject and work with the Subject Leader to think of and develop creative ways to promote their subject across the school. You can find out who each of the ambassadors are and more about what the children do on our website on the Curriculum tab under each subject area.

Reminders:
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Break time snacks

Children can bring a healthy snack of fruit or toast to school for break time. However, as a healthy school please do not send in any chocolate or sugary snacks. Infants can also choose to have a piece of fruit each day.

Nut free school
We have several children in school with nut allergies so please do not include cereal bars or other products that could contain nuts in children’s packed lunches or as snacks. 
Thank you.[image: image3.png]
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Marvellous Maths sessions
Thank you to the parents/grandparents of the children in Year 3 and Year 4 who were able to attend their Marvellous Maths sessions this week. The children were enthusiastic in showing off their maths knowledge and enjoyed sharing games and activities with an adult. Thank you for the positive comments we received. Dates for the remaining sessions are indicated below:
Parents/carers are invited to come to school via the front entrance on Brooklands Road at 2:40pm to join their child for the session. Don’t worry if you can’t make it, there will be school staff around to make sure all children can join in the maths activities.

Monday 21st November – Reception
Tuesday 22nd November – Year 6

Wednesday 23rd November – Year 5
Thursday 24th November – Year 1
Thursday 1st December – Year 2
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Athletics Competition
Today some of our Year 5 and Year 6 pupils went to represent the school in an Athletics competition. They enthusiastically took part in a variety of events including obstacle relay, soft javelin, chest push, speed bounce, long jump, triple jump and vertical jump. Well done to all our athletes who took part, we are proud of your achievements and the unity you showed during the event.
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Year 2 Nativity and Christmas Carol Services

Everyone is invited to join us in St Julie’s Church for the performance of the Nativity by Year 2 on Thursday 15th December at 11:15am. (Please note the change of time due to cleaning taking place in Church.) The whole school will be joining in with the Carols and the traditional retelling of the birth of Jesus, bringing us the true meaning of Christmas.

The other classes will each be performing a carol service in the school hall, dates as follows:
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Wednesday 7th December 2:45pm  - Reception
Friday 9th December 2:45pm  -  Year 4
Monday 12th December 2:45pm – Year 1
Tuesday 13th December 2:45pm – Year 6
Wednesday 14th December 2:45pm – Year 5

Thursday 15th December 2:45pm – Year 3
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Attendance

Excellent attendance at school is important to allow a child to fulfil their potential.  I am confident in your support in ensuring that your child strives for 100% attendance each week. Holidays during term time will not be authorised
Prior to the pandemic our whole school attendance for the year was 98% so this is the target we are aiming for this year.
Each week we will report on attendance figures for each year group.
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	Year Group
	% Attendance for w/e 18.11.22

	Year R
	95.56

	Year 1
	96.29

	Year 2
	97.43

	Year 3
	99.43

	Year 4
	94.44

	Year 5
	98.13

	Year 6
	95.43


Well done to Year 3 who had the highest attendance this week.

Our whole school attendance this week is 96.67%
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Christmas Jumper Day – Friday 9th December

Children grow so quickly that often a Christmas jumper is only worn a couple of times before a child has outgrown it. To help reduce costs at what is a very expensive time of year we would like to be able to offer pre-loved Christmas Jumpers from the school foyer. If you have a Christmas jumper in good condition, please could you send it into school, washed and with a hanger – these will then be available to take from the school foyer for a small donation. Thank you.
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PFA Events

Own clothes day Friday 25 November in return for donations for Christmas fair. 

Donations of chocolate from Infants and bottles from Juniors (Adults please take bottles to foyer at front of school)

[image: image18]Thank you to those who have sent in donations of chocolate for the Christmas Bingo taking place on Thursday 24th November. We would be very grateful for donations until Tuesday to make sure there is plenty of prizes to win! Many thanks.

This term’s events include:

Thursday 24th November - Christmas Bingo 6:30pm Parish Hall
Friday 25th November - Junior Film afternoon 3:20 – 5pm

Friday 2nd December - Christmas light switch on 4:30pm in school hall
Sunday 11th December - Christmas Fair 2 – 5pm Parish Hall
Next PFA meeting: Wednesday 11th January 2023, 6pm in school. All welcome.
Christmas Dinner
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Mrs Finney will be serving her tasty, Christmas Dinner on Wednesday 14th December. If your child normally has a packed lunch but would like to have a school meal on Christmas Dinner Day, a survey will be available on School Spider next week for you to complete. The lunch costs £2.50 and can then be paid for via School Money once you have completed the request on School Spider. All children who have a hot dinner already will get a Christmas dinner so you do not need to complete the School Spider survey.
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             St Julie’s Awards of the Week

	
	Star for showing core value of Unity.
	    Book explorer
	Marvellous mathematician

	Reception
	Henry H
	Elliott B
	Lilia S

	Year 1S
	Eliza C
	
	

	Year 1J
	Alba M
	Toby F
	Hugo H

	Year 2
	Riley G
	Sofia R
	Jaxon C

	Year 3
	Scarlett Mc
	Georgia M
	Jasmine H

	Year 4
	Luca B
	Harry G
	Isaac K

	Year 5
	Eleanor
	Sophia S
	Charlie L

	Year 6
	Jude S
	James C
	Finley C
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Parent Governor election

St Julie’s Governing Body are now looking to elect a Parent Governor.  Details about the role of Governors and Nomination papers have been emailed to parents. If you would like to stand for election please complete the nomination form and return it to the school no later than Friday 2nd December 2022. You may also include a short personal statement to support your nomination, which should be no longer than 250 words. Self-nominations will be accepted but if you are nominating another parent, please seek their prior consent. Forms can be sent in or emailed to the school office - emails marked “Parent Governor nomination.” Thank you.

Diary w/c 21.11.22
Monday


Y3 visit to Eccleston Library

                                               SEND drop-in 9-12

                                               2:40pm Marvellous Maths session – Reception

                                               KS2 Boardgames 3:20 – 4:15
                                               KS2 Garage band 3:20 – 4:15

                                               Governors’ Finance and Curriculum Committees
Tuesday


2:40pm Marvellous Maths session – Year 6
                                               Y5/6 Athletics  3:20 - 4:15                                               
Wednesday


2:40pm Marvellous Maths session – Year 5

                                               Y2 Spanish  3:20 - 4:00

                                               Y1/2 Lego/Construction club   3:20 - 4:15

                                               Y5/6 Young Voices choir  3:20 - 4:15 

                                               Y4/5 Cheerleading   3:20 - 4:15

                                               KS2 Sewing/craft  3:20 - 4:15                                               

Thursday


2:40pm Marvellous Maths session – Year 1



        PFA Bingo – Parish Hall 6:30pm
Friday
                                   Own clothes day for donations to Christmas fair (KS2 bottles/KS1 chocolate)
                                               PFA Junior Film night until 5pm
Further dates for your Diary

Monday 28 November                        - Apple of my eye cookery session Year 4

Thursday 1 December                        - Year 6 trip to Prescot Shakespeare Theatre – A Christmas Carol

Friday 2  December                            - Forest School day Year 5

Friday 2 December                             - Christmas light switch on 4:30pm in school hall
Tuesday 6 December                         - Learn to work programme session 3 – Year 6

Friday 9 December                             - Christmas Jumper Day

Sunday 11th December                      - PFA Christmas Fair;  2 – 5pm Parish Hall
Wednesday 14 December                  - Christmas Dinner day

Thursday 15 December                      - Nativity in Church at 11:15am – Year 2

Monday 19 December                        - Junior Christmas Party day

Tuesday 20 December                       - Infant Christmas party day

Wednesday 21 December                  - School closes for Christmas break.
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“A caring family school, where we learn, grow and walk in the footsteps of Jesus.”  
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St Julie pray for us, protect us and bless us.
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